

March 18, 2020

Dear Residents,

CC Young has been carefully following the recommendations of the CDC and Texas Health and Human Services Commission. Our highest priority is for the welfare of our residents and team members. We will need your patience and cooperation as we respond to this evolving and unprecedented situation. They have highly recommended that we move to staggered dining times in our dining rooms and practice social distancing at the tables: 2 residents per table where possible.

On Thursday, March 19, 2020, we will begin this process, the lunch schedule is below. I must stress again that during the lunch meal, residents should dine in their normal dining room only so that we get through this process smoothly.

For Breakfast in Asbury and Conley's, we will be practicing social distancing when you come to the dining room to be seated. All Independent Living residents are welcome to dine for breakfast.

Lunch Schedule for your building is below

## **Conley's:**

Lunch 1) 11:00-12:00 floors 1st-3rd

2) 12:30-1:30 floors 4th- 6th

## Asbury:

Lunch 1) 11:00-12:00 2<sup>nd</sup> floor and 1<sup>st</sup> floor even number apartments

2) 12:30- 1:30 3rd floor and 1st floor odd numbered apartments

## **Thomas:**

Lunch 1) 11:00-12:00 halls 3-5

2) 12:30-1:30 halls 6-8

**4833 will NOT be available** as we will be using the space for extra seating to accommodate social distancing as much as possible.





## Dinner:

Dinner is available in the Conley's dining room. We have capacity for 40 at each dining hour. There will be 2 dining hours and it will be first come first serve. If we are full, we will ask that you please wait to be seated or take-out. Just like breakfast, we will be practicing social distancing protocol. All Independent living residents are welcome to dine for dinner. Please keep in mind, just because you see a table does not mean we are able to utilize that seat because of the social distancing protocol.

Dinner Schedule 4:30 – 5:30 6:00 – 7:00

If you do not want to wait, we can offer your meal to go at any meal!

We thank you so much for your understanding at this unprecedented time. Please understand we are doing this to protect you.

Sincerely,

Stacy Hitt Vice President, Resident Operations

